
From: Ron Freund 

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 1:55 PM 
To: policy@issgovernance.com 

Subject: Political Contributions 

 
I support the shift of ISS' current policy on corporate political contribution disclosure shareholder 
proposals from a CASE-BY-CASE approach to a Generally Vote FOR recommendation. 
 
I also support disclosure on specific information about actual political contributions (aggregate or 
individual) reported in company materials such as on a Web site or in a company report 
 
Thanks for requesting feedback 
 
Ron Freund 
Director of Corporate Responsibility 
Social Equity Group 
2550 9th St, Suite 204A 
Berkeley, CA 94710 
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